
Kappa Chapter 
 

January 28, 2017 
 
Nineteen members of the Kappa Chapter and two guests, Cheryl Sams and Vickie Conyers, as 
well as IOTA State President Linda Hall and Second Vice-President Mary Mehaffey met at Third 
Presbyterian Church for a Kappa 70th Birthday Brunch and a business meeting.  Also, Alison 
Elliott Munoz, Marcia Elliott’s daughter attended as a guest. 

 
President Lynne Carson called the meeting to order and introduced the guests. 
 
Brunch:  A delicious brunch was served by the ladies of the Third Presbyterian Church. 
 
President Lynne introduced IOTA State President Linda Hall.  Linda gave a very informative 
message to members and guests. 
 
Anne Perdue shared a powerpoint on membership review.  Two long time members discussed 
why Delta Kappa Gamma was important to them. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Sandy Proctor presented a budget report through January 28, 2017.  The 
Grant-In Aid will be short funds this year.  It was suggested that each member donate $35.00 
towards the Grant-In Aid rather than hold a generosity night.  The majority of the membership 
agreed to this idea and have started to donate. 
 
Newsletter:  Scarlett Kiser discussed deadlines and release forms. 
 
President’s reports have been submitted. 
 
Lobby Day is Monday, January 30, 2017.  If you are interested in attending, see Bea Morris. 
 
Announcements: 
 

January 30, 2017  Lobby Day, Richmond 
February 1, 2017 International Scholarship/Applications Due 
March 14, 2017 Kappa Meeting, Stewart Middle School 

STEM Project/STEM Classroom  
 April 28-30, 2017 IOTA State Convention, DoubleTree, Midlothian 
 July 19-22, 2017 Southeast Regional Conference, Myrtle Beach, SC 
 

Lynne Carson adjourned this meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan L. Schuckman, 
Recording Secretary 
 


